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July 12, 2010 
  
Dennis Roberts, Custodian of Records 
Rolla Municipal Uitilities 
102 W. 9th St. 
Rolla, MO 65401 
  
Dear Mr. Roberts, 
  
This is a request for records under the Missouri Sunshine Law, Chapter 610, Revised Statutes 
of Missouri. 
  

1. Complete copy of the RW Beck engineering study from 2007 (also called a Power 
Needs Report). 

  
  
I request that all fees for locating and copying these records be waived as the information I 
obtain through this request is pursuent to the current case (EO-2010-0263) before the Missouri 
Public Service Commission and will be used for the public good. 
  
I request that this copy be provided as soon as possible because delays in providing the report 
will create delays in the MoPSC proceedings.  
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Donna Hawley 
2602 Brook Dr. 
Rolla, MO 65401 
573-458-2165 
  
  


